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2024 Primary – Unofficial Results Reported 

 

Hillsborough, FL – Supervisor of Elections Craig Latimer posted unofficial results for the 2024 Primary 

Election on its election night results reporting website this evening 

(https://enr.electionsfl.org/HIL/Summary/3604/). These results include Vote By Mail, Early Voting and 

all Election Day precincts. They do not include provisional ballots or ballots with signature issues that 

may be cured. Those results will be added at the Canvassing Board meeting scheduled for August 23 

at 10 a.m. and the unofficial results will be certified in accordance with F.S.102.141. 

Earlier in the evening, the office was alerted by its website vendor, VR Systems, that its websites 

were experiencing “intermittent down time and slowness.” While the VoteHillsborough.gov website 

was down, Supervisor Latimer’s staff successfully reported results throughout the evening, 

uploading them to the Florida Department of State Division of Elections, reporting them in a public 

Canvassing Board meeting, and sharing them via social media. The public website is completely 

separate from the vote tabulation system, voter registration system or election night results 

reporting website.  

 

The cause of the technical issues with the website have not yet been determined. As we work to 

resolve technical issues with the website, we will continue to share information via social media.  

You can follow @HillsboroughSOE on Facebook, Twitter (X), Instagram and Threads. 

 

Official Results will be certified no later than August 27, in accordance with F.S. 102.112. Results can 

be found on the 2024 Primary Election page at VoteHillsborough.gov. 
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